Minutes
North Midlands Meeting 18th September 2019

1 Roll Call All present except Coventry Col-liery who had sent apologies

2 Minutes Agreed Minutes are made available on our MBBowls page for North Midlands Ladies.

To note the winner of the Junior Ladies county Merit was Molly Tonks who went on to represent the county in the finals

3 Matters Arising day and had also got through the finals of the Waterloo.

4 Secretary's Report

The season is nearly over and it has been a joyous season. All bowling conducted in good spirit and no issues to report, a big thank you to all
captains and players.

Table positions were given although a few results still to be finalised.
All fixtures, averages and tables are available on Mbbowls. Any queries or discrepancies should be direct to Kate.

Just a couple of outstanding trophies from Haunchwood which will be followed up and returned to Pat Moore before presentation for
engraving.

County AGM is 4th December 7.30 at Attleborough Sports. Attendance from each club is mandatory and fines issued for non attendance.

5 Treasurers Report

All bills paid - thank you to all clubs for this. Bank balance is healthy, no issues to report.

6 Competition

North Midlands Ladies Summer Bash Open was held on the 25th August and was a huge success. Weddington Club hosted in
glorious style and the weather was tremendous!!!

A full entry of 64 players and after much bowling, eating, singing and drinking we had a fabulous final
from Vicki Buckley and Baz Stringer coming runners up to Steve Arnold and Ben Percival.

All entry monies were paid out and the host club were able to raise over £350 for their bowls section.

The competition in its format is on offer to any club with 2 greens wishing to host next year. Please contact Kate if you are
interested.

7 Presentation
Presentation details finalised and tickets have been allocated, looks like we will be sold out so thank you to all for your support.

Friday November 15th
The Griff and Coton - Arrive at 6.45 for Presentation at 7pm
Including fish/chicken and chip supper, casino fund raising and an act...TBC!

It was agreed than CAKES will be brought from each club for us all to share on the evening.

Also £2 cash draw will be held, the link to purchasing such stickers is below. Please stick one on a £2 coin with your name and club.
The draw will be made on the night with up to 3 cash prizes.
https://www.amazon.co.uk/BEST-SELLING-Coloured-Adhesive-Stickers-

Calendars/dp/B075MKVYYW/ref=sr 1 7?keywords=white+stickers+1+inch&qid=1568807289&s=gateway&sr=8-7

8 Any other Business

Acknowledgement to Ben Percival who ran the Great North Run earlier this month, many of our ladies had sponsored him, so well done for
your support and well done to Ben doing the running.

Joan Baber is hosting a pairs comp on Bed Ex Sun 29th Sept - in aid of Pass The Smile, same charity as our presentation.
A flyer will be issued but it starts at 10am and is bowler and non bowler format.
A fun and fabulous day we hope - please support by playing or even popping down. Contact Joan Baber for more details.

Date of next meeting - AGM 7th January - Notices of Motion to Kate Williams by 26th December 2019




